
Statement: PIC Steering Board Ambassadors’ Reaction to Dragan
Covic’s Refusal to Step Down

PIC Steering Board Ambassadors deeply regret President Covic’s announcement that he intends to remain in office
despite the criminal indictment confirmed against him by the BiH Court. They stand by their statement of 20
March, and call on Dr Covic, even at this late stage, to re-consider his decision while that option remains available
to him.
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